
 

Extra-Curricular Clubs at Western 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am excited to let you know about all the fun clubs that we have running at 

school for Autumn Term 1 2025! Here are the details of how to sign your child 

up for them. If you would like more details about these clubs, then the letters 

for are on Arbor/Clubs. The Website page for Western extra-curricular clubs is 

also below: - 

https://www.westernps.co.uk/curriculum/extra-curricular-clubs/ 

 

Sporting Influence Year 1/2  

An action packed after school club with an emphasis on the importance of 

health and fitness through a variety of games and activities. 

• For Years 1 and 2, Starts Tuesday 9th September 2025. 

• £42 7-week Course.  

• If you are interested in your child joining Sporting Influence, please sign 

up on Arbor/Clubs. Please note that places are limited and can go 

quickly so please check that are able to login before it goes live on 

Arbor. 

• Sign up from Thursday 4th September 2025 from 6pm. 

 

Sporting influence Year 3/4  

An action packed after school club with an emphasis on the importance of 

health and fitness through a variety of games and activities. 

• For Year 3 and 4, Starts Friday 12th September 2025 3.30-4.30pm. 

• £36 for a 6-week Course (No Sporting Influence on Friday 24th October 

as it is a Training Day) 

• If you are interested in your child joining Sporting Influence, please sign 

up on Arbor/Clubs. Please note that places are limited and can go 

quickly so please check that are able to login before it goes live on 

Arbor. 

• Sign up from Thursday 4th September 2025 from 6pm. 

https://www.westernps.co.uk/curriculum/extra-curricular-clubs/


 

Choir 

We will be sending a separate letter out soon regarding Choir! 

 

Earth Squad 

A fun eco-based club for Children with an interest in saving the planet! 

• For Year 3,4,5 and 6, 3.30pm-4.30pm. 

• Free Club Starts Wednesday 10th September 2025 for 7 weeks.  

• If you would like your child to join Earth Squad, please sign them up on 

Arbor/Clubs. 

Sign up from Thursday 4th September 2025 from 6pm. 

 

Crochet Club 

Crochet is a great skill to learn and has many benefits! 

• For Year 3,4,5 and 6 continues Thursday 11th September 2025 3.30pm-

4.15pm.  

• Cost is £6.50 for the term. (No Club Thursday 18th December) 

• If you would like your child to join Crochet Club, please sign them up on 

Arbor/Clubs. 

Sign up from Thursday 4th September 2025 from 6pm 

 

 

Irish Dancing 

No Irish dancing for this half term. Irish Dancing will start the week after 

October half term. w/c 10th November. More details will follow. 

 

The Art Room Year 5/6 Mondays and Year 3/4 Thursdays 

For Children who enjoy art, being creative and exploring materials. This club is 

run by Janine Bates who is a secondary school art teacher and parent at 

Western. Year 3/4 on Thursdays and Year 5/6 on Mondays.   



 

Year 5/6 Art Club starts on Monday 15th September for 6 weeks 

Year 3/4 Art Club Starts on Thursday 18th September for 6 weeks 

Please contact Janine on the following email if you are interested in your child 

joining: - theartroomharrogate@gmail.com 

 

Karate Club 

Zoe Price is an Instructor at the Harrogate Shotokan Karate Club and she runs 

sessions at Western Primary School on Fridays for Reception up to Year 6 until 

4.20pm. 

Karate Club Starts on Friday 5th September. 

Please contact Zoe on the following email if you are interested in your child 

joining: - zblackb@aol.co.uk 

 

Mandarin Club 

Lotus Learners offers a highly engaging class where learning is based around 

fun activities, games, singing, crafts and role play. Mandarin club is for Year 1-

6 and is on Tuesdays until 4.20pm. 

Mandarin Club starts on Tuesday 9th September. 

If you interested in your child joining Lotus Learners, please email Suzanne 

Cummings :- www.lotuslearners.co.uk 

 

Lunchtime Kids Lingo Club 

Ellen Kelham runs Kidslingo and they provide children’s Spanish classes in 

schools and nurseries in the local area.  

She is going to be running a lunchtime club for KS1 and KS2 on a Monday 

starting from 8th September 2025. 

If you are interested in you child joining this club, please contact Ellen on 

email Ellen.kelham@kidslingo.co.uk 

http://www.lotuslearners.co.uk/
mailto:Ellen.kelham@kidslingo.co.uk

